
Hamburg-Steinwerder (Blohm & Voss) 
 
 
Between 9 October 1944 and 12 April 1945, around 600 prisoners, mainly from 
Poland and the Soviet Union, worked at the Blohm & Voss shipyard. Around 
120 of them had to work as lathe operators or fitters in the company’s 
engineering works, while others had to do clearance work on the grounds. 
Shortly before the liberation of Hamburg, the shipyard’s management 
requested that the SS clear the camp. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Blohm & Voss Shipyard in 1944 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In 1944/45, the company’s premises were frequently targeted by Allied 
bombers. Even though the prisoners had to carry out the hard clearance work 
in the shipyard and the raids put them in mortal danger, they still saw the 
attacks as a positive sign of their coming liberation. 
Foto: unbekannt. (ANg) 
 
 
 

NgGast17
Stempel



Report from 29 August 1944 
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On a visit to the Dräger factory in Hamburg- Wandsbek, manager Rudolf Blohm 
enquired about the company's experience with the use of concentration camp 
prisoners. 
(StAHH)

NgGast17
Stempel




